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From: Desmond Persaud 
Sent: June 30, 2012 12:54 PM
To: BoardSec
Subject: EB-2012-0247
 
Good day,
I was lead to believe that the Smart Metre would help to reduce the overall cost of hydro
electricity by eliminating a person from having to go door-to-door to read the metre.
The cost for implementing the Smart Metre should come from the salary of those employees
who’s jobs have been eliminated by the Smart Metre.
If the executives have not been careful with the funds, then their handling of the funds should
be investigated.
The hydro bill should not be going up.
In fact, it should be lowered because of the Smart Metre.
I have no objection to a written hearing.
Thank you,
Enjoy your day,
DLP
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